From: suzanne woods 
Sent: 20 February 2015 11:26
To: Bob Duxbury
Cc: Planning
Subject: PLANNING APPLICATION 14/02004/HYBRID Pye-Blenheim

Dear Mr Duxbury
[bookmark: _GoBack]
I spoke to David Tite in your department today who suggested I write to you regarding the above planning proposal.  I had tried without success to speak to Tracey Morrissey.  David Tite told me that an e-mail would suffice as a legal objection.

As a member of the Woodstock electorate, I wish to exercise my right to object to the above referenced planning application on the basis that I believe that the development is on too large a scale.

I fully appreciate that Oxfordshire must provide homes for first time buyers and offer other necessary amenities for the community.  However, a development of this size will totally change the town of Woodstock and create many traffic and parking problems.

Perhaps Cherwell and West Oxfordshire District Councils would re-consider the size of this planned development?  

Thank you.

Signed:  J Suzanne Woods
Godolphin
2 High Street
Woodstock
Oxfordshire
OX20 1TF

